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July 31, 1980

United States Nuclear Regulatory Ccmnission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Paul F. Collins, Chief
Operator Li nsing Branch
Division of Project Mitugcment

References: (a) License No. DPR-36 (Docket No. 50-309)
(b) USNBC letter to All Pcher Reactor Applicants and

Licensees dated 3/28/80

Dear Sir: j

i

Subject: Licensed Operator Trainug Programs
|In accordance with the requirennts to Reference (b), Maine Yankee '

Atcmic Power Ccrpany hereby subnits for Ccmnission approval, Revision 8
to Procedure 0-00-5 cntitled Licensed Operator Qualification and
Requalification Program. I

l
1

We trust that you will find the revised programs acceptable.
,

Hcuever, should you require any further infonmtion, please feel free :
to contact us. |

|
Very truly yours,

MADE YANKEE A'ICMIC PGiER COPANY*

m' T
Edwin C. Wood |
Plant Manager |
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